Suspension of post office and mail
delivery services in Discovery Bay

a€<Hongkong Post announced today (February 11) that due to the closure
of DB Plaza in Discovery Bay for cleaning and disinfection, the Discovery Bay
Post Office (including the Discovery Bay iPostal Station) and Delivery Office
situated in the Plaza have been closed. Upon reopening of the Plaza, the
above postal facilities and mail delivery services will resume operation as
soon as possible. In view of the above situation, delivery of mail items
addressed to Discovery Bay will be subject to delay. Hongkong Post apologises
for the inconvenience caused.

For enquiries, members of the public may call the Hongkong Post enquiry
hotline at 2921 2222.
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